
From:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/16/2019 05:14:43 PM

To:  Mike Moshksar <mike.moshksar@lacity.org>

Cc:  Vincent Chan <vincent.chan@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  Conceptual Mitigation - Hollywood Center Project.pdf    
 

Mike, 

The Traffic Consultant reached out to me to check the status for the two locations they are proposing striping changes. As you
recall in our last project meeting (when the signalized alley was the topic of conversation), Tom Gaul & Miguel Nunez inquired if
the proposed striping at both locations would be feasible per B-Permits. After the meeting, we had left off that you would be
providing an answer. 

Thanks Mike, I appreciate all your help. 

Eduardo Hermoso

Transportation Engineer Associate III
Metro Development Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
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